
Dear UCI Dancers, 

Happy week 7! Again, thank you for continued efforts to stay healthy and safe, and to keep 

our Dance community healthy and safe as well. We’re excited to begin filming for Dance 

Visions in the next few weeks, and to prepare for Dance Escape and Physical Graffiti. This is a 

friendly reminder that while the State of California is lifting its mandate for fully vaccinated 

persons to mask indoors beginning February 16th, which will require indoor masking only 

for unvaccinated individuals, as well as universal masking (both vaccinated and 

unvaccinated) only in specified settings outlined in the guidance, UCI’s executive directive 

on face coverings will continue to remain in place. This means that universal masking is 

required in all indoor settings while on UCI property, for all students, staff, faculty and 

visitors. 

 

Please see your Dance-related news below, with information regarding a new process to 

submit your Dance Scholarship applications, technique classes for Dance Visions dancers, a 

flyer for the Physical Graffiti Dancer Audition on Tuesday, 2/22/22, an update on QR codes 

for physical therapy appointments and reminders about studio key returns and the 2022-23 

CSAC application form, due Friday, 2/25/22. 

 

WEEK 7 NEWS 

Dance Scholarship Applications | Due March 1, 2022 

Beginning this academic year, the Dance Department is implementing a new application 

process for Dance Scholarships. This application will include all of the scholarships that 

have been distributed in past years: 

Beth L. and Walter Koehler 

Silvia Reines 

Astaire Awards 

Donald McKayle 

William J. Gillespie 

Gregory Brown Osborne Memorial Fund 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=46af7031-2771-4fbf-98ab-318b940f1c2b&ZotMailId=kxMVERXRTbUebtJMGomn8w==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=46af7031-2771-4fbf-98ab-318b940f1c2b&ZotMailId=kxMVERXRTbUebtJMGomn8w==


We welcome and invite undergraduate and graduate students to apply for scholarship 

monies by completing the attached form. 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/ucischolarshipnominationform.pdf 

Once completed, save your form under the new file name: Scholarship Application-

[your last name], and e-mail your completed form to dance@uci.edu no later than 5 

PM on March 1, 2022. We will not accept late submissions. 

  

Dance Visions – Technique Classes 

Dancers that are participating in Dance Visions ’22 may take just one technique class per 

day during tech/filming week (Feb. 14-19). If you choose to take only one technique, you 

need to email both the faculty of the class you are taking and the one you are not. Please 

include both faculty in your email informing of your choice. Have a good week of 

dancing! 

Physical Graffiti Dancer Audition | 2/22/22 

The Physical Graffiti Dancer Audition will be held Tuesday, February 22nd! Please read 

the attached information and complete the registration form. In order to audition, you 

must pre-register through the online audition form. 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/PG22audition.pdf 

Dancers Needed for Dance 60B: Choreography I 

Choreography 60B is looking for dancers to work with student choreographers for their 

final projects. You must be available Tuesday and Thursday 11:00 AM - 12:20 PM 

during weeks 9 and 10, as well as for part of the final exam time on Tuesday, March 

15th from 10:30 AM - 12:30 PM. Please contact Lindsay Gilmour if you are available and 

interested at lgilmour@uci.edu. 

 
 

QR code for Physical Therapy 

Flyers with a QR code to the PT scheduling website are now posted in each studio. Take 

advantage of this free service for UCI Dance majors! 

Appointments with Dr. Rob will continue to be virtual on Tuesdays via  Zoom. On 

Wednesdays, the appointments may be on Zoom if you prefer to meet virtually, or in-

person in the Wellness Suite (MAB 302). Drop-ins are welcome on Wednesdays, if there 

is availability. 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/uciPTflyer.pdf 

Key Return 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=2e1bd145-0ac5-4081-9347-192d08568589&ZotMailId=VzWNTKA2ZggzU+hwjd0ksw==
mailto:dance@uci.edu
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=d45f8355-7071-4a65-920e-59afd6e1adaf&ZotMailId=m4gSFUdV5O3p7JIDvXL3hQ==
mailto:lgilmour@uci.edu
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=9ef0f604-6eab-477a-9346-bfece7e6877a&ZotMailId=jkxFJ2FwniaHKNOvrQHpbg==


Dear dancers, if you are checking out a physical key for the studios (DS 120, DS 128, 

STU4 201 ‘The Loft’) for your rehearsals, please remember to return your key to 

Facilities after use. If you do not return your keys in a timely manner, you may be 

charged a fee and will not be able to continue to schedule spaces if your keys are past 

due. 

*REMINDER* 2022-23 CSAC Application Form 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/csacapp22-23.pdf 

The Dance Department’s Community Student Advising Committee (CSAC) is now 

accepting applications through Friday of Week 8, February 25, 2022, at 11:59 PM PST. 

Please send your completed applications to csacdance.uci@gmail.com.  For more 

information about CSAC, please visit their website. 

 

Sincerely, 

Molly Lynch, Chair 

Dance Department 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

University of California, Irvine 

300 Mesa Arts Bldg., Irvine Ca 92697-2775 

O: 949-824-7283 |   F: 949-824 -4563 | https://dance.arts.uci.edu/ 

 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=77aedc8f-0e6c-487c-90db-3250214cb8b0&ZotMailId=a9hcShuJ/rpt1BhggmddhA==
mailto:csacdance.uci@gmail.com
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=6cf3cbc8-f510-452e-aa46-ddb2b2d89f3a&ZotMailId=90bkkNV7DZbAzVX03TYRZQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=46a64fbc-b0bc-45fa-8c33-bc84364170d0&ZotMailId=ZY3HLk+43qtXZTnwkNLR3Q==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=99fec9c7-6ce2-4f83-b685-0d108238ea6b&ZotMailId=fjBIOjM83hjBxaJ0JfiEZQ==

